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Registration Deadline for Summer 2014 prolonged

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We would like to inform you of updates to the applications for Summer Activities 2014.
Applications for several workshops remain open until 15t June - you can still register
for:

*  Junior WS

* Football WS

*  Summer 21+ WS

e Staff Training WS

Deadline to apply for the ODP+ Workshop remains 1st July.
Additionally, there is still a need for Staff and Team Leaders throughout the workshops -
so please be in contact to volunteer.

Applications for the Senior Workshop and the 21-day Mobilisation have already CLOSED
- they are full and have a waiting list.

Even if your original 1st choice workshop is full consider which other workshops you are
able to attend. Please check the website and be in touch with any questions you may
have e.g. if you are close to the age boundaries, or if you want clarification if the
workshop is suitable for you.

Registration for each of the workshops needs to be done online. Please find all the
information at http://esgdmedia.wordpress.com/summer-2014/

Sincerely,

On behalf of the ESGD Team
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Joyce Koetsier Patrick Hanna
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